
September 26, 2013                            SPECIAL TOWN BOARD MEETING 5:00PM

PRESENT: Ronald Bono, Supervisor; Gregory Reuter, Bradley Dixon, Patricia Bikowsky and James
Lundrigan, Councilpersons; Planning Board Chairman Roger Williams, 2 guests for the beginning
of the workshop and Tracy McLain, Town Clerk/Budget Officer.

Supervisor Bono opened the workshop at 5:10PM.  He explains that the purpose of this workshop
meeting was for the Town Board to go through the tentative budget.

The Board and budget officer go through the budget, line by line.  Each department head has given
explanations to justify their reasons for line changes, the budget officer reads each explanation and the
Board works to decide what changes are needed. The budget officer will work with the new numbers and
the County Director of Real Property to calculate tax rates and percentage changes.

At 8:45PM Patty Bikowsky made a motion to adjourn, Brad Dixon  2nd it, all in favor so moved.

Respectfully Submitted,

Tracy McLain
Town Clerk

.


